
 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4 2016 
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

9 

5th December 

K-2 Gymnastics 

 

5/6T @ SOLT 

Young Pirates Reading 
Program @ 2pm 

 

 

K-2 Christmas 
Assembly 

5/6T SOLT Concert 

Captain Speeches     
@ 9am 

Thank You Morning 
Tea @ 10:30am  

School Ambassador 
Presentation 

Reports Go Home 

10 

12th December 

Swimming Carnival  
Grades 2-5  

 

 

Presentation Day 

 

 

Party Day  

 
Year 6 Farewell 

Talent Quest 

Last day for students 

**Items in blue and bold are new or revised entries 

 

 

T3 
 

What’s the Buzz @ GPS? 
 

Coming Up 
In Wk 8 

Monday 28th November 

• K-2 Gymnastics 

Tuesday 29th November 

• Sing Out Loud Together for 5/6T 
• Young Pirates Reading Program @ 2pm in the Library. This is the last session for the year. 

Wednesday 30th November 

• Kindergarten Transition #5 in the Library 
• P&C Meeting @ 7pm in the Library 

Thursday 1st December 

• 3-6 Assembly @ 2:15pm:  3/4H will be presenting the assembly 
• Drama Night @ 7pm 

Friday 2nd December 

• House Captain Elections 

Email:  glenwood-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                              Belmont Road, Glenfield  2167 

Website: glenwood-p.schools.det.nsw.edu.au                                                                       Phone: 9203 3260     Fax: 9829 3974 



This Week’s Class Profile: 5/6T 

There have been lots buzzin’ in 56T this term! We have been enjoying our buddy class 2C 
visit each Thursday to join in Play is the Way activities with us. Just a few weeks ago, the 
students reunited with their Sing Out Loud buddies to sing and rehearse for a Christmas 
concert on Thursday 8th December. Some time each week has been devoted to Creative Arts 
Genius Hour, allowing the students to pursue a creative interest or passion. The importance 
of the moon and how constellations came to be have been just two areas of research in our 
space unit. Stage 3 has begun structured dance sessions in preparation for the Year 6 
Farewell. Along with all of our regular lessons, it has certainly been a full term with much 
more to come in these last few weeks. May the force be with us!!!  

 


